
ARIZONA FORMS TO WRITE A WILL

Arizona will allow the testator (the person creating the will) to provide for their Step 1 â€“ Testator â€“ Enter the name of
the testator in the line at the top of the form.

If, on the other hand, you just want to cover a few basics, your will is likely to involve minimal fuss. Some
states also require the witness signatures be notarized. Provisions of a will that state the material provisions of
the contract. If you have questions about property that may not be governed by your Will, you should consult
an attorney. You may have other complications requiring a lawyer, such as an impending divorce, the
existence of an antenuptial agreement a contract between persons before they marry , prospects of a large
inheritance, or property you may want to dispose of during your lifetime. Statute  However, it is more difficult
and risky to attempt this than to simply execute a new Will. Similarly, joint tenancy property automatically
belongs to the surviving joint tenant or tenants upon the death of the first joint tenant. Focus on account
numbers, account registration details, death benefits, deeds to property, titles of ownership, etc. You must take
steps now to insure your original Will is available to your beneficiaries upon your death. A valid and effective
Will distributes what you own as you see fit through a person you choose. The testator is presumed to have
intended a subsequent will to replace rather than supplement a previous will if the subsequent will makes a
complete disposition of the testator's estate. A notary is required to sign the Self-proving Affidavit included
with your Will Who can be a Witness to my Will: A person who is generally competent to be a witness may
act as a witness to a will. You can take real estate out of your probate estate by naming your beneficiary as a
joint tenant with rights of survivorship â€” the property would go directly to your co-owner at your death. See
the section about Conservators, which follows. Every adult should. Confirm that you possess the ability to
create a valid will, a characteristic known as testamentary capacity. But if you name individuals as
beneficiaries, the proceeds go directly to them, bypassing probate, allowing you to leave the asset out of your
will. Your will is going to wind up becoming publicly accessible through probate so you should not list your
creditors or debts in your will, but you could include them in a separate Letter of Instruction to the executor.
Referred to as one to be in existence at the time of the testator's death. Signed by at least two witnesses. A
writing that has no significance apart from its effect on the dispositions made by the will. Incorporation of
other Document: A testator may incorporate a written document into the testator's will by reference if the
following requirements are met: 1. Some type of legal proceeding may be necessary to process your Will after
your death. The will's language describes the document with enough specificity to allow its identification.
Generally, when someone wants to revoke a Will, he or she wants to execute a new one immediately. We look
forward to helping with your will and other estate planning needs. A will kit can give you guidance regarding
format and necessary language, but basic wills cover three major issues: who gets your property, who will care
for your minor children and who will oversee probate of your estate. If you have valuable personal items such
as jewelry, collectibles, and art, be sure to include those, too. In many instances, you can prepare the Will
yourself with the help of these instructions and forms. Once you have the list of intended beneficiaries, include
identifying information to avoid ambiguity. Also available in Last Will package above. After December 31, , a
person may enter into a contract to make a will or devise or not to revoke a will or devise or to die intestate
only by: 1. In writing.


